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August 2L,2018

His Worship Drew Dilkens

Mayor
City of Windsor
520-350 City Hall Square West
Windsor, Ontario
N9A 651.

His Worship Tom Bain

Warden
County of Essex

360 Fairview Avenue West
Essex County Civic Centre

Essex, Ontario
N8M ]-Y6

Dear Mayor Dilkens and Warden Bain:

Thanks very much for your letter about the planning for proposed health care

infrastructure improvements in Windsor. I appreciate hearing from you.

As your request would best be addressed by the Honourable Christine Elliott, Minister
of Health and Long-Term Care, I've sent a copy of your letter to her. Minister Elliott or
a ministry staff member will respond to you as soon as possible.

Thanks again for contacting me

Sincerely,

Doug Ford

Premier

c: The Honourable Christine Elliott


